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Lynne Baldwin

From: Dale Jones

Sent: 22 August 2022 16:55

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 22/01683/F - Unit 7, Oxford Technology Park, Technology Drive, Kidlington

Attachments: 9124671.pdf; 9194543.PDF

Hi Admin,

Please can you kindly upload the attached landscape officer comments received in connection with the above-
mentioned planning application.

Many thanks

Dale

From: Tim Screen <Tim.Screen@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 August 2022 14:26
To: Dale Jones <Dale.Jones@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: 22/01683/F - Unit 7, Oxford Technology Park, Technology Drive, Kidlington

Hi Dale

I would expect the landscaping to be in accordance with the approved scheme Soft Landscape Plan Part B under 
planning application 18/00047/DISC - refer enclosed. This is to ensure that the approved landscape structure is 
implemented in accordance with the original intent. The developer to confirm this action along with the planting 
specification – enclosed

Regards

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect
Environmental Services
Environment & Place
Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 221862 Mobile 07854 219751
www.cherwell.gov.uk
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Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
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Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
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